November 6, 1974

Mr. Richard D. Abdalian
St. James Armenian Apostolic Church
Watertown, Massachusetts 02172

Dear Mr. Abdalian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $35.00,
which you were kind enough to make to the St. Vartan
Cathedral in lieu of flowers in memory of the late Reverend
Vertanes Papazian.

Our receipt #19275 is enclosed.
Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate
Enc.
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